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Friday, November 14, at 10 a.m. (Bulgarian time, 9.00 a.m. CET) gateway Europe invites you to an
online discussion with Mr. John Bell, Head of European Commissioner Meglena Kuneva&#39;s Cabinet
responsible for Consumer Protection.

Through our web-platform  http://chat.europe.bg anyone can participate in the upcoming discussion with
questions, opinions and comments related to consumer protection in the EU.

The conversation will be held in English. However, questions can be also written in Bulgarian- our team
will translate fro you. As always, those who are willing can send their questions in advance at our e-mail
address info@europe.bg.

After the discussion with Mr. John Bell the full transcript in English will be uploaded on the site, as well as
a detailed summary in Bulgarian.

The online discussion is available on account of the project "Now-interacting with the European
Parliament" http://parliament.europe.bg.

More details - coming soon on Gateway Europe.
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